



FRIDAY FEBRUARY 9TH

Rain Date: Monday February 12th

Dear Students, Teachers, and Families,

We're excited to announce Winter Walk 2024! This countywide event has always provided a fun and engaging way for students and faculty to stay active during the winter months and reinforce the goals of the Safe Routes to School Program- "Where it is safe, get kids walking and bicycling; where it is not safe, make it safe."

Students and faculty are invited to participate by walking to school as often as possible during the month of February 2024. The classroom with the highest percentage of students logging "walking minutes" will get to keep the Polar Bear trophy for the school year. Students can log minutes at home or with the help of their teacher. https://www.gohunterdon.org/track

We look forward to your participation!!

Click Here for Walking Routes